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Bob Wassum was District 5180 5th District Governor. He joined the Rotary Club of Arden 

Arcade in 1990. Bob retired in 1990 with the classification of “Banking”.  Carlo Ravizza from 

Italy was the Rotary International president and the theme for his year was “Rotary 2000: Act 

with Consistency, Credibility, Continuity”. PDG Bob had adopted a District Theme; “A New 

Millenium, A New Beginning”.  His goals were to capitalize on the technology available to 

improve communications between Rotarians both in the district and around the world. He 

strove to make his DG year a focal point of teamwork, dedication and commitment so all 

would share in the success. He encouraged all to possess the “WE CAN” and “WE WILL” 

attitude towards each project and program undertaken. His most memorable experience was 

his club visits. He was most impressed with the quality of club projects. Bob held his District 

Conference on May 5 – 7, 2000 at the Peppermill in Reno. He had a Group Study Exchange 

with District 1970 (Portugal). Both the District’s team and the team from Portugal attended 

his conference. Bob passed away on January10, 2016. He was a five sapphire Paul Harris 

fellow and a Foundation benefactor.     

 


